Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Snow clearance at Boulan park

From: Sjanna Young
Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2021 12:44 PM
To: Kurt Bovensiep

Subject: Snow clearance at Boulan park

Thank you so much for clearing the walking path at Boulan...it has been so nice to have a safer walk in the park free of
snow and ice, especially in these COVID times.

Well done!

Sjanna Young

Sent from my iPad
Sjanna Young



